

You Are Invited to Join Us for

The WBA Listening Tour Stop Crook County

Where: SSB Meeting Room

207 N 2nd St, Sundance, WY 82729

When: August 15th 12:00 - 2:00 PM

Food will be served

What: An economic forecast for Crook County from
University of Wyoming College of Business Dean Scott Beaulier
and a chance to listen to and discuss with Crook County
businesses about obstacles they encounter and find solutions
for growth.



Scott Beaulier

H.A. (Dave) True Family Dean of Business

UW College of Business



Renny MacKay

President

Wyoming Business Alliance

Who Can Attend: These listening sessions are FREE and open to WBA members, partners, and those interested in WBA membership, so please invite your local business and industry leaders or bring a friend.

RSVP by August 12th - click the button below!

RSVP NOW

We would like to thank Cheyenne Leads for sponsoring the Listening Tour!



The Voices of Business: WBA Listening Tour 2025

The Wyoming Business Alliance (WBA) is hitting the road in 2025, traveling to Wyoming counties to engage directly with business leaders, entrepreneurs, and partner organizations across the state. This is more than a tour—it's a movement to shape Wyoming's economic future.



In partnership with the University of Wyoming College of Business and local Community Colleges, we will present tailored economic forecasts for each county—offering valuable insights into the opportunities and challenges ahead. But just as importantly, we want to hear from YOU.

What's holding back business growth in your community? What policies, programs, or resources could make the difference? What successes have you seen in your industry? Your insights will guide the WBA's strategic priorities and advocacy efforts, ensuring that Wyoming's business environment is built for success—now and for the future.

These listening sessions are free and open to WBA members, partners, and those interested in WBA membership, so please invite your local business and industry leaders or bring a friend.

Not all event dates have been finalized, so stay tuned for updates and make sure to join the conversation when we're in your area!

Together, we can shape a bright economic future for Wyoming.

Questions about the Tour? Contact Michele Haagenson - mhaagenson@wyoba.com

Thank You to our Member Sponsors who Make Events Like this Listening Tour Possible

